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Rates Rebate Scheme - Reminder
If you are a low income earner and are 
the legal rate payer for your property you 
may be eligible for a rates rebate of up to 
$605.00.

The level of your rebate is dependant on 
your income, the total value of your rates 
assessment and the number of dependants, 
if any.  To check whether you are entitled 
to this or a lesser value rebate please 
contact our friendly Customer Services 
Team on 07 878 0800 or 0800 932 4357, 
visit our website www.waitomo.govt.nz 
or alternatively visit the Waitomo District 
Council located on Queen Street, Te Kuiti.

To apply you must have been living at the 
property on the 1st July 2014, provide proof 
of your gross income to 31 March 2014, 
your Waikato Regional Rates, and your 
Waitomo District Council Rates.

The closing date for 2014/2015 applications 
is 5pm Tuesday 30 June 2015.

If you have successfully received a rebate 
in the last 12 months you will receive an 
application for the 2015/2016 rating year in 
your mailbox by the end of August.


